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4. The provisions of paragraphs 1 and 3 shall also
apply ta the income f rom imiovable property used in
carrying on a business or in the performance of
independent persanal services.

Article 7

Business Profits

1. The business profits of a resident of a
Contracting State shahl be taxable only in that State
unless the resident carnies on or bas carried on
business in the ather Contracting State through a
permanent establishment situated therein. If the
resident carnies an or has carried on business as
afaresaid, th& business profits of the resident may be
taxed in the other State but only sa much of then as is
attributable ta that permanent establishment. If a
company which is a resident of a Contracting State bas
a permanent establishment in the ather Contracting
State and alienates praperty ta persans in that other
State that is identical or similar ta property
alienated through that permanent establishment, the
profits f rom such alienations shal be attributed ta
that permanent establishment. However, the profits
derived f rom such alienations shaîl nat be attributed
ta that permanent establishment if the company
establishes that such alienations have been carried out
for a purpose ather than that of abtaining a benefit
f ram the provisions of this, Convention.

2. Subject ta the provisions-of paragraph 3, where a
resident of a Contracting State carnies on or bas
carried on business in the ather Contracting State
thraugh a permanent establishment situated therein,
there shaîl in each Contracting State be attributed to
that permanent establishment the business profits which
it might be expected ta make if it were a distinct and
separate persan engaged in the sanie or similar
activities under the sanie or similar conditions and
dealing whally independently with the resident and with
aIl ather persans.

3. In the determination of the business profits of a
permanent establishmient of a persan, there shaîl býe
allowed those deductible expenses which are incurred
for the purposes of the permanent establishment
including executive and general administrative
expenses, whether ineurred in the State in which the
permanent establishment is situated or elsewhere.
Hawever, no such deduction shall be allowed in respect
of amaunts, if any, paid (otherwise than as a
reinibursenient of actual expenses) by the permanent
establishment to the head office or any other office of
the persan as royalties, fees or other similar payments
in return for the use of patents or other rights, or by
way of a commission, for specific services performed or
for management, or, except in the case of a bank, as
interest on maneys lent ta the permanent establishment.

4. No business profits shaîl be attributed to a
permanent establishment of a persan by reason of the
mere purchase by that permanent establishment of goods
or merchandise for the person.

5. For the purposes of the preceding paragraphe, the
business profits ta be attributed ta the permanent
establishment shaîl be determined by the sanie method
year by year unless there is good and sufficient reason
ta the contrary.


